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I believe that RemoteID would have a negative impact on the RC drone hobby and would put the privacy of pilots 
in danger. 

 
RC drones are a popular hobby for people of all ages. They are used for a variety of purposes, including 
photography, videography, and racing. RemoteID would make it much more difficult to fly RC drones in public 
spaces. This is because RemoteID would require drones to be equipped with a transmitter that would broadcast 
their location and identification information. This information could be easily intercepted by malicious actors, who 
could use it to track and target drone pilots. 
 
In addition, RemoteID would be a privacy invasion for drone pilots. The information that would be broadcast by 
RemoteID devices would include the pilot's name, address, and phone number. This information could be used 
by criminals to track down and harass drone pilots. 
 
I urge you to reconsider the proposed RemoteID requirements. RC drones are a harmless hobby that brings joy 
to people of all ages. RemoteID would make it much more difficult to fly RC drones and would put the privacy of 

pilots in danger. 
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